
  

 

  
 

CDL Hospitality Trusts Temporary Line (Singapore): Constituent 
Deletion 

Changes in FTSE4Good Index Series 

27 May 2022 

Further to the FTSE Russell notice on 27 April 2022, regarding distribution in specie in CDL Hospitality 

Trusts (Singapore, non-constituent) for City Developments (Singapore, constituent) shareholders, 
following the delivery of CDL Hospitality Trusts shares, please see details of affected indexes and 
effective dates below: 
  

Index 
Effective From 

Start of Trading 

FTSE4Good Developed Index 01 June 2022 
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